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My main wish is that the Highland Chieftain remains in service.

I live in Inverness and travel down to York or London about every 6 weeks - I am a great
fan of the Highland Chieftain!  If the service were withdrawn and I had to change at
Edinburgh I would probably decide to fly instead.

I also like to use 1st class for journeys within Scotland and would like to see the
service improved and extended - not cut back or removed.

That's about it.  We are very dependent on having good train services in Inverness.  I am
delighted that the Caledonian Sleeper service seems safe - I use it about 3 times a year.

Peter Simpson
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